
 

 
 

 

Housing Committee 
Town of Chilmark 

 

 

 

 

To: Select Board 
 
From: Chilmark Housing Committee 
 
November 30, 2021 
 
Dear Select Board,  
 
The Chilmark Housing Committee formally request that you move half of the short term rental tax 
funds received by the town from 2020 and 2021 into the Molly Flender Affordable Housing Trust 
(MFAHT) for future housing uses.  

 
Thank you,  
 
 Sincerely, 
 

Jim Feiner 

 

Jim Feiner 
Chairman, Chilmark Housing Committee 


